
 
 
 
 
 

Approach Considerations for the Management of Strangulation 
in the Emergency Department 

 
An Information Paper 

 
This information paper was created by members of the  
ACEP Public Health and Injury Prevention Committee  

April 2022 
 
 

Available online at: 
https://onlinelibrary.wiley.com/doi/10.1002/emp2.12711 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://onlinelibrary.wiley.com/doi/10.1002/emp2.12711

